
T W O  R I V E R S  H i g h  S c h o o l  

NEWSLETTER   
 Summer 1 

Upcoming Events   
 
Half Term - Monday 30th 

May - Friday 3rd June 2022 

 

Queen’s Jubilee Party - 

Monday 6th June p.m. 

 

Parent Sensory Workshop - 

Tuesday 7th June 2022 

 

Leavers Photos - Friday 

10th June 2022 in the 

afternoon 

 

Fashion Show - 15th June 

2022 doors open 6.15pm 

 

Yr 11-14 Prom - 24th June 

2022 6:30 - 9:30pm 

 

Welcome to our latest Two Rivers High School……Newsletter! 

Students have been exceptionally busy at school this half term with exams, trips out and inter-school         

sport competitions. 

We hope you enjoy the extra Bank Holiday for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee and we are looking forward 

to our own Jubilee celebrations in School on Monday 6th June. 

Miss Gail Brindley  

Headteacher 

In Art Ariane, Curiosity, Venture, 

Titan, Polaris, Capella and some 

sixth form students, created 70 

Queen portraits in the style of 

the famous Artist, Andy Warhol, 

to celebrate the Queen’s 

Jubilee. 

Sixth form GCSE Art trip to the Herbert Gallery in Coventry. We visited an exhibition by artist Daniel Lismore 

which linked to our Body Adornment coursework project. Students were able to see art and design work 

by a living artist and costume designer. Students were excited to see the beautiful inspiring work and 

have since produced their own work based on the exhibition, showing contextual links, which improves 

their attainment.   

We have kindly been donated a number of 

cornflower seeds in support of the ‘Seeds of Hope’ 

Campaign from Morrison’s. Cornflowers are known 

to symbolise hope and to tie in with the Jubilee 

they are also one of the Queens favourite flowers 

(apparently!). We will keep you updated in the 

next newsletter on how are seeds grow! 

 



 

Around 

Nova have been practising 

the story of The Cat in the Hat 

knows a lot about Space in 

English.  They took advantage 

of the recent good weather 

for a dress rehearsal and 

practised on the playground.  

They are looking forward to 

performing this to parents/

carers next term. 

This term at Forest school we have been celebrating wildflowers for part of Wildflower week 1st -7th May. We 

have created wildflower beds with help from the Adventures Environmental group. All groups have made 

seed balls to disperse at Forest school. The groups have taken part in flower pressing, Hapa Zome and 

making some wildflower plaques 

This term in SMSC in Ariane, we have been studying the topic ‘Being a 

good citizen’. As part of being a good citizen, we made help pledges 

where we strived to do good deeds to help our community whether this 

be a home or in school! We have also began learning about voting. We 

carried out our own mock vote and used ballot slips, a ballot box and a 

private room for voting. We discussed how it felt when your vote was 

not the elected winner and whether this was a fair system to use. 

Curiosity have been working really hard on 

money this half term. They have identified 

coins and notes, have found totals of 

amounts, have calculated change, have 

shown pence as pounds and have used 

money to solve problems. Brilliant work 

Arctic class collected a £50 

voucher for the fashion 

show raffle, kindly donated 

from Specsavers in 

Ankerside. Join us at the 

fashion show on 14th June 

for your chance to win, 

amongst other fabulous 

prizes! 

Stellar have been 

enjoying walks 

around the local 

area to support our 

mental heath and 

wellbeing. We also 

have visits to Conkers 

and Whitemoor 

Lakes planned over 

the coming weeks. 

We have been earning 

rewards for our excellent 

behaviour, amazing 

attitudes and for trying 

our best. So far this term, 

we have enjoyed; a 

cycling session, extra 

break time, football, 

cakes, and making 

smoothies. 



 

 

 

School 

Everest this term 

had a trip to 

Kingsbury Water 

Park as part of their 

Forest school 

sessions to compare 

the wildflowers that 

we have at Forest 

school to the ones 

at the park.   

These students represented Two Rivers High 

School at the annual WMSSSA football 

tournament at the Wolverhampton 

Wanderers Foundation.  Both teams 

performed admirably, with our KS3 team 

narrowly missing out on the final. 

Students form Apollo have 

been working on building 

their own clocks in Design 

and Technology. They have 

designed them and then 

have now started to build 

them by using saws and 

wood. Students have been 

able to carefully understand 

how to saw materials 

successfully and safely. 

Students in Everest have been learning all about 3D shapes this half term. We have been on shape hunts 

around school, we have described 3D shapes and we have even made our own. Take a look at some of 

our shapes! 

This half term in 

English, Ariane 

and Sirius have 

been learning 

how to write a 

diary. We looked 

at Anne Frank's 

diary and Diary of 

a Wimpy Kid to 

help us.  

 

 

 
 



 

Around 

School 

Paper Mache project – LB 

Lower B made some Paper Mache projects in their art 

and nurture lessons. 

The 6th form Drama group performed Sigurd the Dragon 

slayer to the students and staff at Two Rivers High 

School. The cast worked exceptionally well as an ensemble 

and their discipline, teamwork and focus was exemplary. 

The production had great pace and energy and 

captivated the audience from beginning to end. 

Massive congratulations to all involved! 

Cody’s Blankets 

Mrs Pelham has kindly made and donated these beautiful blankets to 

Cody’s friends in Arctic. The students were so pleased to receive these 

thoughtful gifts.  

Thank you so much for your kindness Mrs Pelham. 

Explorer and Adventurer students participated in a friendly Tag Rugby match against Southall School, 

both teams showed brilliant sportsmanship and thoroughly enjoyed the day. 

 


